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Upon obtaining any further pertinent information concerning this incident, an updated 

News Release will be disseminated.        
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         Reference Case # 08-31611 

MISSING PERSON 

On Wednesday June 4th at approximately 7:11 PM the Plano Police Department 

911 call center notified the Allen Police Department of a possible missing person 

in the area of Rollins Drive at Alma.  Plano had received a report that an 18 year 

old autistic male may be missing in the green belt area of Alma and Suncreek.  

Officers arrived on scene and performed three grid searches of the area to no 

avail.  There were approximately 40 officers from Plano and Allen who 

participated in the search.  The Texas DPS helicopter joined the search and both 

agencies used their police canines to assist.  Approximately 50-60 citizen 

volunteers came out to help search.  At first light on Thursday June 5th, 2008 the 

search resumed and the missing person was located at approximately 8:00 AM.  

The young student was located along the south bank of the creek approximately 

one half mile west of Alma Road.  His condition was good and he was 

transported to the hospital for evaluation.  The Allen Police Department would 

like to thank the Plano Police Department and all the citizen volunteers that 

assisted with this incident.  The team effort paid great dividends on this case. 

 

Missing Person:  Taylor Hartley W/M 18 years of age from Allen 
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The Allen Police Department is asking any citizen that may have additional 

information regarding this incident to call the Criminal Investigation Division at 

214-509-4239 or if the caller wishes to remain anonymous they may call the 

Allen Police Department TIPS line at 214-509-4278. 

 
 
 

    


